
Dear Channa Newell, 
 
Please Support HB 2739!! to protect farmers and communities from contamination by 
genetically engineered crops by holding patent holders responsible. It is important that we act 
now to save our food supply from monopolistic short-sighted, profit driven stupidity. 
 
Thanks,  
Clivonne Corbett 
944 Irongate Lane  
Roseburg, Or 97471 
 


